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Comments: This proposal is is a massive threat to the sport of climbing. The protection that would be outlawed is

absolutely necessary to a climbers safety. Climbing can still be done, but the danger of injury or death will rise at

an exponential rate. Not to mention the history that will be completely erased if this is enacted. Everyone has the

right to recreate in the outdoors, and fixed anchors provide zero harm or nuisance to people who are not

climbers. I have never heard of a non climber complain about hardware used for climbing. In most cases they

don't even notice it. I urge you to leave climbing intact the way it is. 


